
As-Salaamu	Alaikum,		
	
On	behalf	of	Kalamazoo	Islamic	Center,	 in	partnership	with	Zaytuna	College,	 it	 is	a	
pleasure	to	welcome	you	to	our	summer	camp,	Star	Struck	2018!	
	
This	 letter	 includes	 information	 about	 the	 program,	 camp	 schedule,	 rules,	 and	
payment	 information.	Please	read	and	review	carefully	with	your	camper	and	 feel	
free	 to	 contact	 us	 with	 any	 questions.	 	 Contact	 information	 can	 be	 found	 at	 the	
bottom	of	the	letter.		
	
General	Information	about	the	Camp	
	

• Camp	will	start	on	August	10	at	3:00	pm	and	end	on	August	12th	at	9:30	pm.	
Please	be	PROMPT	when	dropping	and	picking	up	your	child	as	campers	will	
engage	in	activities	immediately	upon	the	start	of	camp.			
	

• Final	 registration	and	payment	will	be	completed	upon	your	arrival.	Please	
report	the	registration	desk	in	the	main	lobby.		

	
• There	 will	 be	 ABSOLUTELY	 no	 use	 of	 electronics	 for	 the	 duration	 of	 the	

camp.	 	 We	 want	 the	 children	 to	 engage	 in	 the	 activities	 and	 enjoy	 the	
experience	with	their	fellow	campers.		

	
• Parents	will	receive	a	list	of	numbers	for	adults	and	organizers	as	well	as	for	

the	counselors,	should	they	need	to	get	a	hold	of	their	camper.		
	

• Campers	 are	 required	 to	 dress	 and	 behave	 within	 the	 appropriately	
acceptable	Islamic	guidelines.		(Please	see	Rules)	

	
• Campers	 will	 engage	 in	 physical	 activities	 throughout	 the	 program.	 Please	

have	your	children	review	the	attached	Camp	Packing	List.	
	
	
Payment		

• Payment	is	due	in	FULL	at	the	time	of	registration.	
	

• Payment	can	be	made	in	the	form	of	cash	or	check.	Please	make	your	check	
payable	to	the	Kalamazoo	Islamic	Center.	

	
• Please	 inform	 the	 registration	 committee	 of	 any	 prior	 arrangements	 for	

subsidized	fees	and/or	scholarships.		
	
Our	goal	is	to	give	each	camper	an	exciting	and	enriching	summer	experience.	This	
is	 a	 great	 chance	 for	 everyone	 to	 learn	 from	new	experiences,	 to	 grow,	meet	new	
friends,	and	create	lasting	memories.		



	
For	more	information	or	questions,	please	contact	Maryam	Khan	at	312.671.4440	or	
email	at	kalamazooislamicschool@gmail.com	
	
Thank	you	for	your	participation	and	we	look	forward	to	seeing	each	and	every	one	
of	you.	


